
Oscar E. Mennig, 
312 W. Leuda St., 

Ft • Worth , Texas. 

Dear Mr . Monnig:-

tVtf w I /"I 

Box 63? Odessa, Texas, 
26 Nov. 1934. 

In regard to your letter of t he 14th I might mention 
th at I have not knownof t he stoney meteor of Pecks Lake in Midlan d county 
until you mentione d t he mat t er. 

I shall kee p the matter in mind the next ti rre I have the 
oppor-.inity of talking with "Chick", a nd it is pos s1ble tha t I mi ght 
get sorre information tha t can be passed on to you. 

Very truly yours, 

M:- E. Roberts. 
MER/1 


